Making Money Matter (M3) FY22 Yearend Report
The purpose of the Making Money Matter (M3) project is to promote targeted systemic use of federal special education funds in ways that are designed to lead to improved outcomes for students with Individualized Education Programs. As part of your district's M³ commitment, you agreed to complete this Yearend Report.  
Due to the challenges of the pandemic, the report questions have been limited to only the most essential elements. This update will help us to improve the M3 program as we plan for next year. Please provide as brief or lengthy a response as time permits to help us understand the effectiveness of this initiative for you, and how we can improve it. Please return the completed form to Abigail Slayton (Abigail.t.slayton@mass.gov) by June 30, 2022. 
District Name: 
1. Briefly describe the accomplishments of your FY22 M3 project, specifically addressing any that may be related to meeting the unique needs of historically underserved student groups.
	
2. Briefly describe any challenges or changes made to your M3 program during the school year, specifically addressing any related to the intersection of ableness with historically underserved student groups, and any suggestions for how DESE could assist in surmounting these challenges.


3. How was your M3 project part of a coherent district improvement framework and how did it support district improvement priorities?

4. How was M3 used to leverage systemic change that supports the needs of students with disabilities along with district priorities?


5. Please describe any data team activities and evidence-based planning frameworks that supported M3 strategic or goal development, reflection, or re-direction in FY22.

6. Briefly describe any strategies or activities from this project that will be sustained without M3 funding in FY23.
